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Upcoming Events  Ted Bechtel 
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  Trans Am Club of America GSC Inc.                                             

 General Membership Meeting    

  January 12, 2017 

The January 12th, 2017, General Member-

ship Meeting of the Trans Am Club of Amer-

ica, Golden State Chapter, met at Sam’s Hof  

Brau Restaurant, 2500 Watt Ave., Sacramen-

to, CA. at 7:28 PM.  Members present were 

Pres. Ted Bechtel, VP. Keith Thorson, Sec./

Treas. J.O. Raff,  Robert & Fay Holland, 

Robert’s Mother Ethel, Jim Nakata, Terry 

Trimble, Brian & Brady Rankin and Don 

Scalise.  The TransScript was approved as 

printed.   Under Old Business, J.O. gave a 

“Jackets” report.  They are available around  

$31.00 on the internet.  He will check on em-

broidery pricing.  Our Christmas Party, 

12/10, was a success with the largest number 

of people attending, good food and compan-

ionship.  2017 reservation has been made for 

Dec. 9  at Brookfield’s.  There were different 

opinions concerning our Movie Day at Stu-

dio Movie Grill, some approved, some did-

n’t.  J.O. brought up the “Caravan” issue be-

cause he couldn’t keep up!  He  complained 

that the By-Laws limit speed to 65 MPH. 

J.O. gave  the Treasurer’s Report for both 

November and December  as well as an An-

nual Financial Review for 2016.  Under Up-

coming Events.  Saturday, Jan. 21, depending 

upon the weather, Marlene & Greg’s Dead 

Fly Restaurant in  Plymouth,  Marie 

                          (Continued, Next Column.)                                                            

Treasurer’s Report – DEC. 2016                          

                                                                                            

Bank Balance as of     12/1/2016    

                

$1,084.06 

Dec. Income:  $10.00 Bank Ser-

vice Charge Refund. 

10.00  

Dec.  Expenses:       Bank Service 

Charge.  

 

10.00 

 

                                                               

Balance as of 12/31/2016 
   

$1,084.06 

Bank of the West Balance as of 

12/31/2016.                                                 

   $1,084.06 

     

                                                                       

Respectfully Submitted,           

J.O. Raff, Treas. 

 

                              BIRTHDAYS                

 PAULA  GERSHON   1/19     

 ROBERT  HOLLAND   2/9     

 LOURDES APILADO   2/11     

 JEANA  KERBY    2/16 

 BRADY RANKIN    2/16     

 TERRY  TRIMBLE   3/26     

 LINDA  DANA    3/28     

 JAMES  PRINZIVALLI  3.29 

DON’T FORGET OUR NEXT 

CLUB  MEETING, FEBRUARY 9, 

AT SAM’S HOF BRAU, 2500 

WATT AVE., SACRAMENTO!!! 
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(Continued from Page 2) 

Callendar’s Restaurant as back-up location.  

Super Bowl Party at Robert & Fay’s on 

Feb. 5th. since J.O. will be out of town for 

Grand Son’s wedding.  Valentine’s Day 

Brunch at Red Hawk Casino, Feb. 18th.   A 

question was raised about Club Dues and 

the response by Ted was that they become 

due on Jan. 1 thru March 1 when the  mem-

ber is “technically dropped from the rolls.  

Other destinations being considered are:  

Peanut’s Museum for March 18th; Lodi 

Meet & Greet April 15th; Tentative River 

Cat’s Parade  Lap and Elk Grove High 

School Car Show in May; Valhalla  

Renaissance Fair and “Wonder Woman” 

movie in June;  possible Car Show at First 

Baptist Church of Fair Oaks July 15; 2nd    

Annual Regional Trans Am Car Show at 

“Famous Daves” in Tracy August 19; Mus-

cle Cars in the Park September 10; 

Ghirardelli Chocolate Factory in Lathrop 

September 16 and Apple Hill October 21.  

Events will be firmed up as dates come 

closer.  Move to adjourn made by Keith 

Thorson and seconded by Jim Nakata. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, J.O. Raff, Editor.  

       

 

 2017                                   
UPCOMING EVENTS 

REMEMBER, OUR CLUB    

MEETINGS ARE THE SECOND 

THURSDAY, EACH MONTH. 

Saturday , Jan. 21, Marlene and Greg’s 

Dead Fly Restaurant, Plymouth or 

Marie Callendar’s Restaurant, depend-

ing on the weather.  Meet 9:30 AM, 

Leave 10:00. 

Sunday, Feb. 5, 2:30 PM,  Super Bowl 

Party, Robert & Fay’s.  Bring a Pot 

Luck item.  

Saturday, Feb. 18th,  Annual Valen-

tine’s Day Brunch, Red hawk Casino, 

More to follow. 

 

 
          JIM NAKATA’S                   

 1983  TRAMS AM 
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